
53048 Ashwood Avenue, Homer, AK 99603 

September 22, 2008 

To: Craig Chapman 

From: Bob Cicciarella 

Subject: Request adjustment to Fiscal Year 2009 Supply Funds 

With the new direction of Kachemak Emergency Service Area (KESA) to 
operate independently of a contract with the City of Homer, the KESA Board 
has recognized the need to request additional funding for supplies. During 
the September 11, 2008 board meeting the KESA board voted to increase the 
funds for supplies by a total of $22,000 for the items outlined below. 

The following additions are proposed to accommodate these needs. 

Spare Fire Hose $12,000.00 
Uniforms $ 5,000.00 
Vehicle rescue pkg. $ 5,000.00 

On behalf of the Board I am respectfully requesting this additional funding 
be made available to assist the service area to obtain there goals as outlined 
in the operations plan and the contract with the City of Homer. 


